

Penshurst Primary School

Winthorpe Road, First Lane, Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 9EX Tel: 01482 648808 Email: ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com

Hessle High School & Sixth Form College

Tranby House, Heads Lane, Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 OJQ Tel: 01482 648604

Email: hhsoffice@hessleacademy.com Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

In Year 10 we continually strive to maintain our high uniform standards and would like to remind you that the correct uniform should be worn by students daily.

At present we are seeing a number of students wearing non-polishable shoes / trainers, shoes with embellishments, leggings, and skirts that are not knee length as outlined in our policy. Please click **HERE** for our Uniform Policy.

Please can you ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform when they come to school each day.

If there is an issue with your child's uniform, please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss this further.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Todd Head of Year 10



















